



Southfork Subdivision Homeowners' Association, Inc.

Idaho Secretary of State
Commercial Division – Business Entities
304 North 8th Street, Room 149
Boise, ID 83720-0080

Phone: (208) 344-2301 Fax: (208) 334-2080

RE: C153945 - Change of Board of Directors

Please note and record the following changes in the Southfork Subdivision Homeowners' Association, Inc., entity number C153945. As of October 5th, 2009 at a meeting of the Board of Directors, the resignations of Dave Agler, Vice President and Ragen Agler, Treasurer were accepted and Mark Mason was voted in and ratified by the remaining board members to immediately serve on the Board of Directors as the Vice President. Additionally, on October 7th at a meeting of the Board of Directors, Brian King, Secretary resigned and at a subsequent meeting on October 8th at a meeting of the Board of Directors, David Hart was voted in and ratified by the remaining board to serve as Secretary/Treasurer.

Mark Mason, Vice President

David Hart, Secretary/Treasurer

Thank you for your attention to this change.

Best regards,

Dex 13,2009

Reme Pullicar, President

Southfork Subdivision Homeowners' Association, Inc.

P.O. Box 190107 Boise, ID 83719